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      (517) 555-1234
Month XX, 2008
Dear ________________:

This letter is written in request for permission to participate in the Michigan FFA Chapter Exchange Program.  The goal of this program is to diversify and strengthen Michigan FFA members by making connections amongst chapters throughout Michigan. 

Our proposed date for the exchange is on Day, Month XX, 2008 with the _______________________ FFA Chapter in City, MI.  This is an excellent opportunity for our students learn about another school, it’s environment, and formulate ideas that can be put to good use in our own community.
If I can provide additional information about the Chapter Exchange Program that would be of any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 517-555-1234.
Sincerely,

Your Name




Agriscience Instructor and FFA Advisor






